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Dear Parents/ Carers,  

Re: Covid-19 Positive Test Communication Number.  

We would like to provide parents/carers with a direct line to a member of the Branston Junior 

Academy Senior leadership team to enable the fastest possible contact in the case of a pupil from 

our school receiving a positive Covid-19 test result.  

If your child does receive a positive Covid-19 test result outside of school hours (e.g. weekends, 

school holidays or evenings.) Please contact the following number:  

07756 471213 

This will allow us to put actions in place as swiftly as possible.  

If your child: is going for a test; has been told to self-isolate or a member of your household has or is 

being tested for covid-19 please continue to contact us via the school direct phone number 

(01522880555) or via our email (enquiries@branstonjunioracademy.co.uk)  

We would like to thank you for your continued help and support in these difficult times and would 

just like to say that we are so grateful for your understanding and openness.  

Many Thanks,  

Miss Perkins  
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